
 Addendum:

This Addendum is issued to formally notify all prospective proposers of the following 
change to the RFP P2025-005 Drought proof landscaping:

Deadline Extension of Proposal

The deadline for submission of proposals, originally due on May 28, 2025, has been 
extended. The new deadline for submission is hereby extended to 3:00 PM PT, Tuesday 
June 10, 2025:

All other terms, conditions, and specifications of the original RFP remain unchanged.

Proposers are reminded to acknowledge this Addendum in their submission as required 
by the RFP instructions.

If you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please contact Nesar Rasekh 
Procurement Analyst at nrasekh@ych.ca.gov.

We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward 
to receiving a bid submittal from you.

Sincerely,

Nesar Rasekh

Procurement Analyst


